
  

 

        

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Rock Steady Music School 

On Tuesday, we had a visit from Tommy at Rocksteady Music School. He introduced our 

children to a range of musical instruments, including electric guitar, bass, drums, vocal and 

keyboards through performing a number of popular songs. The children had great fun (as did 

the adults who got to take part in their own band performance) and we are looking to arrange 

some additional workshops for the children to participate in over the coming months – watch 

this space!  

World Book Day 

On Thursday, we celebrated World Book Day with a range of book-themed activities, including 

creating wooden spoon book characters; taking part in a Great Big Footy 

and Booky Quiz; making recommendations bookmarks for our favourite 

reads; creating a whole-school reading river and of course, reading 

lots of lovely books!  

 

World Book Day is a global celebration of the power of books and the 

joy of reading. At Frisby, we believe that it is vitally important that we 

participate in this event, and the benefits in doing so are: 

1. Encouraging a Love for Reading: By celebrating World Book Day, we 

inspire students to develop a lifelong love for reading. Books open up new 

worlds, spark imagination, and provide endless opportunities for learning and growth. 

2. Promoting Literacy: Reading is a fundamental skill that underpins all areas of education. 

World Book Day activities help to promote literacy by making reading enjoyable and 

accessible for all of our pupils. 
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3. Building Community: Events, like the ones mentioned above, bring our school community 

together. They create a shared experience that fosters a sense of belonging and encourages 

collaboration among children, teachers, and their families. 

4. Celebrating Diversity: Books introduce us to different cultures, perspectives, and ideas. By 

celebrating World Book Day, we highlight the importance of diversity and inclusion, 

encouraging students to appreciate and respect differences. 

5. Enhancing Creativity: Participating in creative activities stimulate pupil' imaginations. These 

experiences can inspire them to write their own stories and express themselves in new and 

exciting ways. 

6. Supporting Mental Well-being: Reading can be a great way to relax and unwind. It provides 

an escape from the stresses of everyday life and can improve mental well-being. World Book 

Day reminds us of the therapeutic benefits of getting lost in a good book. 

 

It has been wonderful to come together to celebrate World Book Day and recognise the 

incredible impact that books have on our lives. We would like to thank Mr Plumb for putting 

together such a lovely day and also, our PTA for arranging the Wonka Bars for the children – we 

hope that lots of our children were lucky and won themselves a golden ticket! 

 

Presentation Champions 

At Frisby, we hold high expectations for all our 

pupils. We believe that excellent presentation 

is crucial for academic success. By 

acknowledging and rewarding students who 

excel in presentation, we emphasize the 

importance of striving for excellence in every 

aspect of their education. 

 

Children who have been recognised for 

demonstrating outstanding presentation of 

their learning this week are: 

Class 1 – Connie Waldron 

Class 2 – Archie Wilson  

Class 3 – Claudia Smith 

Class 4 – Chloe Woollin 

 

Frisby School Values Certificates  

This half term’s school value is ‘Being Respectful’. Well done to the following 

children who have been awarded a values certificate in today’s Collective 

Worship:  

Class 1 – Josiah is a role model to the class on the value of being respectful. 

He has wonderful manners, always kind to others and supportive of 

everyone. This week we had our class photos and the photographer 

commented on how respectful and kind he was. Very proud of you Josiah! 

Class 2 – Chloe has a very caring attitude and can always be relied upon to help and support 

her classmates. However, this week, on top of being helpful to others, what has really impressed 

me is the manner in which she supports her friends. She shows respect in the words she uses 

when helping someone who is finding things tricky and always encourages them to continue 

trying.  This is a super value to demonstrate Chloe, well done. 

Class 3 – Lucy, it really stood out to me during World Book Day how hard you worked on your 

own activities, but also the way you supported your peers with ideas and lots of complements. 

You were very polite and encouraging and I know that you are really trying to consider your 

words and choices. Well done Lucy, keep it up! 

Class 4 – Charlie is always super respectful to everyone around him. He considers others 

thoughts and feelings and will always try to make others smile! Charlie consistently uses his 

manners with both peers and adults. Keep being you Charlie, you are a star! 

 



 

Important Dates:  

Monday 10th March – British Science Week 

Wednesday 12th March – Sky Theatre Challenge 

Tuesday 18th March – pm (times TBC) – Class 2 Art Exhibition 

Wednesday 19th March – am - Y4/5 Futsal Competition 

Tuesday 25th March – 5.00pm – Multiplication Tables Check 

Parent Workshop (Parents of Class 3) 

Friday 28th March – Non-uniform Day (Easter Egg/chocolate donations) 

Thursday 3rd April – pm – Class 1 and Class 2 ‘Room on the Broom’ trip to The Curve, Leicester 

Thursday 3rd April – pm – Y3 to Y6 Sportsability Event 

Friday 4th April – 6.00pm – 8.00pm – Friends of Frisby Family Quiz Night 

Tuesday 8th April – Arts Day 

Friday 11th April – 9.30am – Easter Service at St Thomas Church 

Friday 11th April -3.30pm – Easter Egg Tombola 

Friday 11th April – School closes for end of Spring Term 

Monday 28th April – School reopens for start of Summer 1 Term  

 

Growing with hope; serving with compassion; transforming with humility. 

 

 


